Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 11:09 AM

To: max cook

Cc: Chase Settle; Pruett, Maria, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly

Subject: RE: Remediation Work Plan :: Central Dagger Draw (2RP-4298)

RE: EOG Y Resources * Central Dagger Draw Water Station * 2RP-4298 * DOR: 7/10/17
Max,

Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. Please advise once remedial activities have
been scheduled. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: maxcook4 @gmail.com <maxcook4@gmail.com> On Behalf Of max cook
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2018 9:27 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>

Subject: Remediation Work Plan :: Central Dagger Draw (2RP-4298)

Mike,

Thanks for taking the time to chat with me today. Please find attached a remediation work plan for the aforementioned
site.

Max Cook, CAPM

Senior Program Manager

Ranger Environmental Services, Inc.
P.O. Box 201179

Austin, TX 78720
WWWw.rangerenv.com

512.335.1785 ext. 28 (0)
512.497.1556 (c)



